
 

 
Thursday, September 5th, 2019 

 

DINOLFO ANNOUNCES EXPANDED NON-STOP TAMPA 

 SERVICE ON SOUTHWEST DURING NOVEMBER 
Daily, Non-Stop Service Sunday through Friday beginning November 3rd  

 
Monroe County Executive Cheryl Dinolfo today announced that Southwest Airlines has 

added non-stop flights to Tampa (TPA), Florida six days per week, Sunday through Friday 
beginning November 3rd from the Greater Rochester International Airport (ROC).   

  
“This announcement from Southwest is more great news for our new-and-improved airport,” 
said Dinolfo. “Tampa is a popular market for local travelers and these direct flights, offered 
six days a week during the month of November, will provide even more affordable, convenient 
options for those looking to enjoy the Florida sun and surf this fall.” 
 
Southwest will be using their 737-700 aircraft for the non-stop service from ROC to Tampa 
(TPA).   

 
This non-stop service announcement was on the heels of Southwest’s recently released 
schedule announcing Saturday non-stop service to Ft. Lauderdale (FLL) and Ft. Myers (RSW) 

along with Saturday and Sunday non-stop service Tampa (TPA) in January and February 
2020.  Southwest also offers daily non-stop service to Orlando (MCO) increasing to two non-

stop flights on Sundays in January and February 2020.    
 
Passengers can begin booking tickets today online at www.southwest.com.  Strong passenger 

support of these non-stop flights demonstrate that our community can support additional 
non-stop service in the future.   
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